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               Monday 4 June 2018  
       
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

SSWSSA Cross Country Championships 
14th of June at Hurlstone Agricultural High School 

 
The Regional Cross Country will be held at Hurlstone Agricultural High School on Thursday 14 June 
2018.  Due to new legislation in regards to Bio Security we have been asked to inform all students, 
team managers, parents, grandparents and spectators to abide by the guidelines set out below. 
 
   
• All spectators must enter Hurlstone at either of two entry points – The Dairy Rd entrance or the 

Glenfield Station entrance – and will be REQUIRED to sign in and list their child’s school. 
• Everyone is directed to park on the Ajuga School (north west) end of the Dairy Rd entrance of Roy 

Watts Rd, not at the Glenfield Station end.  
• All spectators are strongly advised to utilise the train service (Glenfield Station) due to the 

parking restrictions. 
• The shoes of all competitors will be inspected at the start of the race to assist in avoiding 

contaminants entering the farm. 
• Please advise everyone involved that to assist in the prevention of contaminants entering the farm 

that avoidance of other farms in the lead up to the SSWSSA Cross Country is strongly 
recommended. 

 
 
On the day, all students will also be given a Campbelltown PSSA singlet to run in and it is expected that 
it is returned at the end of the day. 
 
We wish all students all the very best of luck and we will be sending many positive thoughts to them on 
the day. 
 
 
 
 
Androula Kavallaris      Riley Connor 
Principal       Cross Country Carnival Organiser  
 
 
  
  
 
     


